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Portfolio Committee No. 5 - Justice and Communities 
Parliament of NSW 

Via: budgetestimates@parliament.nsw.gov.au 

Re: Clarification of evidence for Budget Estimates Hearing 

Dear Chair, 

.,,. 
--

NSW 
GOVERNMENT 

Ref: OGM25/026 

I write to advise of a further clarification of evidence given by myself at the Budget Estimates 
hearing for Legislative Council Portfolio Committee No. 5 - Justice and Communities, on Monday 10 
March 2025. 

I would be grateful if you could publish my clarification below. If you have any questions, please 
contact my Director of Policy, Jordan Taylor  or email 

 

Sincerely, 

Kate Washington MP 

Minister for Families and Communities 
Minister for Disability Inclusion 
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GPO Box 5341 Sydney NSW 2001 
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